Report to the Senate of the April 14, 2016 Student Life Committee Meeting of the Board of
Trustees

Submitted by Christian Miller, Professor of Philosophy, Chair of the College Student Life
Committee, and Faculty Representative to the Board.

This meeting consisted of two pane! presentations by WF students to the Board members,
followed by a brief presentation by Andy Chan:

1) Three students shared their experiences with the Wake the Vote program, and
answered questions from those present.

2) Four students shared their experiences volunteering as student EMTS, and answered
questions from those present. This was a particularly impressive presentation. Most
board members had no idea of the tremendous work these students are doing.

3) Andy Chan gave a brief overview of a newly launched website for students to use in
job seeking, the OPCD’s Marketplace Web Resource.

My sense was that the goal of this meeting was primarily to educate this part of the board about
what is happening on these various fronts. It was a very enjoyable meeting, and the board

members were very positive about all three of these presentations. The meeting adjourned at
3:25pm.



